
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
 
This term, pupils have been learning about the human and physical features of St Neots and the importance of the 
Great River Ouse. We would like to take the Year 3 pupils to visit the Great River Ouse in St Neots to consider how the 
land is used around the river and to complete some field sketches.   
 
Classes will be visiting on the following days: 
EW3 – Monday 29th November after lunch 
EL3 – Tuesday 30th November after lunch 
TP3 – Friday 3rd December after lunch 
 
Pupils will need to wear comfortable shoes and a waterproof coat, although we would aim to rebook the visit in the 
event of heavy rain. We will return to school in time for end of the day collection.  
 
We are looking to welcome some parent helpers on this trip. To do so, you would need to have a negative LFT test on 
the morning of the trip. If you are able to support, please add your information to this form and your child’s class 
teacher will be in touch. https://forms.office.com/r/afKGnmgm21  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Welch, Miss Pannell, Mrs Tack and Miss Lygo 
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